
September 2017 SPARKS

The September 2017         issue of SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio        
Society, is attached. 

  

 As always, the file is sent in .pdf format and         requires Adobe Reader to open and read. 

Just a note that         upon updating the e-mail list I noticed several members that had        
never renewed their membership for 2017. 
 I will start removing old member e-mails soon, so if you haven't         renewed or don't
remember if you did, you can verify your         membership status with the TARS Treasurer.

The         next regular club meeting is September 14th 7:00 pm at the Red         Cross.
 Eating Before the Meeting at Fazoli's. 

In             this ISSUE:
 A double header One Man's Opinion
 September meeting program
 Eat'n Before the Meet'n
 A call for candidates
 A question on club shirts 
 Hamfest calendar
...... and much more!

 For the latest news check in to the Tri-State Emergency Net         Wednesdays at 8:00 pm on
the 146.790 repeater. 
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